May 7, 2003

James E. Montgomery

c/o Bellevue Police Department

11511 Main Street

Bellevue, WA  98009

Dear Mr. Montgomery:

I am please to appoint you to the King County Commission on Governance for a term expiring March 31, 2004.  Your appointment is subject to confirmation by the King County Council

Membership on King County boards or commissions is an excellent way to become active in the decision-making process of County government.  Many of the vital issues that face our County today are being examined by boards and commissions.  As a member of the King County Commission on Governance, you will have an opportunity to help maintain and improve the quality of life in King County while providing expertise in an area of personal or professional interest.

Enclosed is a King County Code of Ethics Financial Disclosure Statement.  In accordance with King County Code 3.04.050, all nominees to a King County board or commission must complete a financial disclosure statement within two weeks of becoming a nominee.  Please return the completed form to Rick Ybarra, Liaison for Boards and Commissions, at the address on this letterhead.  Please note that your signature is required on the Financial Disclosure Statement.  We can not continue with the appointment confirmation process until we receive your signed financial disclosure statement.

Thank you for agreeing to serve the people of King County as a member of the Commission on Governance.

Sincerely,

Ron Sims

King County Executive

Enclosure

cc:
King County Council


Scott White, Legislative Analyst, King County Council

